HM Treasury, 1 Horse Guards Road, London, SW1A 2HO

RE: SWFI Global Wealth Conference, Guildhall
To the team at SWFI,

Thank you for the kind invitation to participate in this year's Global Wealth Conference at
Guildhall. My congratulations, once again, for an excellent series of wide-ranging
discussions.

On the day of my panel "Net Zero Landscape: Renewables and Infrastructure’, | had held
the office of Exchequer Secretary for only 40 days. As one of my first formal activities, the
focus on sustainable investment, renewable energy and the transition to net zero was
therefore of special relevance,

Beyond my remit covering infrastructure, foreign direct investment and the UK's energy,
environment and climate policy, issues surrounding responsible investment have long
been close to my heart. | was pleased to lend my voice to the discussions, while ensuring
that HM Treasury was at the top table for these important interactions.

| look forward to getting involved in the future,

Yours sincerely,

Gareth Davies MP
EXCHEQUER SECRETARY TO THE TREASURY



